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I t’s hard to bel ieve that Monday marks the long weekend in May, as we prepare to 

celebrate Victoria Day. I t doesn’t seem l ike Mother Nature knows we are well  into the 

month of May.  I  hope the warmer sunnier weather comes soon, as it l ightens the 

days and lets us get outside.  

 

 

Despite working remotely from home, we continue to plan for the school year ahead.  

I f  you have moved, or are planning to move out of the Blake Street area, please let 

us know immediately, so we can ensure your chi ld is  successful ly enrol led in their new 

school for September.  Also, i f  you have a chi ld born in 2016, ready to start junior 

kindergarten next year, and you didn’t f ind the time to register prior to March 13 t h ,  

please email  us so we can register your chi ld, and ensure they are placed into a 

classroom prior to the start of the next school year.  This wi l l  support an easier 

transit ion.  

 

 

Extended Day Program 

For famil ies with chi ldren currently in EDP, their spots wi l l  natural ly be extended. 

However, for famil ies with new students registering, who need before and after care, 

registration is now open. This  is a new registration process a nd no student number is 

required. You can access the registration l ink at www.tdsb.on.ca/EDP  

 

 

Virtual School Council Meeting: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 

Save the date! The final Blake School Council Meeting will take place bia Zoom on Wednesday, June 

17th at 6:00 p.m. 

Stay tuned for more details.    
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Kempton Howard Park Revitalization  

A note from Council lor Paula Fletcher  about the revitalization of Kempton Howard Park.  It will 

be going ahead this summer. As long as the weather is good, construction will start in early June and 

continue through the summer. The project is expected to be finished in the fall of 2020. An image of 

the plans is pictured below.  
 

 
 

Please know that we are here to help however we can. I f there is anything we can 

do to support you and your famil ies, we are just an email  away.  You are now also 

able to leave a voice mail  message on the Blake PS phone at 416 -393-9415 and Ms. 

Scott wi l l  receive i t automatical ly.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns with the content of this newsletter, or any other school 

related issues, please email me directly at jennifer.zurba@tdsb.on.ca 

 

 

Be well  and have a great weekend. 

 

Jenn and Jacki 
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